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What are we looking for?

•Community enhancement project.

-To have seating at several water access points

-To have signage at all locations.

-To have the culvert replaced at 5 Tamarack Dr.



Seating 

To have the township supply and install benches at several locations.

After reviewing all the locations with Scott, Earl and Josh in June. It was 
determined that only a few locations were suitable for benches.

-Leaside

-Moonlight

-Sandy beach (lookout lane)

The benches are approx. $1,200.00 plus installation. We looking for 
Josh to come up with the best suitable bench for the locations.



Signage for water access locations.

There is sign bylaw with the TOA, but not sure if it applicable to TOA 
property.  We would like to supply a sign for each location 12”x36” 
complete with a QR code for parking and water by-law. The sign will be 
constructed as recommended spec’s provided by Josh. The TOA then 
would install the signs at each location. Looking for approval for the 
signs.



Sign proofs for the locations 



Culvert replacement.
Although the culvert is not located on the road ditch. We are asking for a replacement, the 
culvert is located about 15’ on the property and is for the ditch from the road to exit 
through the property. The culvert is approx. 20’ in length and would require about the 
same amount of time and material to replace driveway culvert.



NOHFC

•Our application was declined.

•Main reason was the project is for a privately owned and managed 
property.

 -Open for discussion.



Thank-you for your consideration.

Steve Spearing

SRA


